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Staff training PLAN for 2021'2022 academic
Department of Metallurgy and Mineral Processing
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Nb

p/p
Content of the training

event

Information
about the staff
covered by the

event

Date or
period of
the event

Responsible
executor

A note about
the completion

or
postponement
of the deadline

I 2
a
J 4 5 6

I Conferences, seminars,
courses on mineral
processing (offline and

online)

Barmenshinova
M.B.

During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

2 Conferences, seminars,

courses on metallurgy
(offline and online)

Baimbetov B.S. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

a
J Conferences, seminars,

courses on metallurgy
(offline and online)

Dosmukhamedov
N.K.

During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

4 Conferences, seminars,
courses on mineral
processing (offline and

online)

Telkov Sh.A. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

5 C onferences, seminars,
courses on mineral
processing (offline and

online)

Shautenov M.R. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

6 Conferences, seminars,
courses on mineral
processing (offline and

online)

Tursbekova G.S. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

7 Conferences, seminars,
courses on metallurgy
(offline and online)

Moldabaeva
G.Zh.

During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

8 Conference s, seminars,
courses on mineral
processing (offline and

online)

Dyusenova S.B. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

9 Conferences, seminars,
courses on metallurgy
(offline and online)

Kofirurana f.M. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

10 Conferences, seminars,
courses on mineral
processing (offline and
online)

Motovilov I.Yu. During the
yeat

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done



il Conferences, seminars,

courses on metallurgY
(offline and online)

Boshkaeva L.T. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

t2 Conferences, seminars,

courses on mineral
processing (offline and

online)

Mambetalieva
A.R.

During the
yeat

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

13 Conferences, seminars,

courses on metallurgY
(offline and online)

Tazhiev E.B. During
year

the Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

t4 Conferences, seminars,

courses on mineral
processing (offline and

online)

Akkazina N.T.

During the
yeat

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

15 Conferences, seminars

on metallurgy (offline
and online), courses on
labor protection,
working with laboratorY
equipment

Taimasova A.N. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

t6 Conferences, seminars

on mineral processing
(offline and online),
courses on labor
protection, working with
laboratory equipment

AdilzhanZh. During the
yeat

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

t7 Conferences, seminars

on metallurgy (offline
and online), courses on
labor protection,
working with laboratory
equipment

Dzhumankulova
S.K.

During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

18 Conferences, seminars
on mineral processing
(offline and online),
courses on labor
protection, working with
laboratory equipment

Duvsenbai A.A. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

19 Conferences, seminars

on mineral processing
(offline and online),
courses on labor
protection, working with
laboratory equipment

Omar R.S. During the
year

Barmenshinova
M.B.

done

Head of the Department of MaMP M.B. Barmenshinova


